
Rose Canyon Lake Youth Fishing Clinic 

WHEN: Saturday, April 6, 2025, 8:00 AM – 2:00 PM 

WHERE: Rose Canyon Lake, Mt. Lemmon, Arizona 

WHO: The clinic will be hosted by Arizona Game Ranger Lodge FOP #71 (AGRL) to benefit 

Cub Scouts and Scouts from Scouting America with the Catalina Council and youth from the 

La Frontera Arizona group.   

CONTACT: Game Ranger Suzy Ehret 928-301-0393, sehret@azgfd.gov 

AGENDA: 

8:00 – 8:30 – Arrival, welcome, pair with mentor, issue bait and tackle if needed 

8:30 – 1230 – Fishing at the lake with mentors 

12:30 – 1:30 – Lunch, provided by AGRL 

1:30 – 2:00 – Raffle prizes, closing comments, clean up 

LUNCH MENU: 

Hotdog bar, chips, fruit medley, cookies, juice and bottled water 

Additional details/concept: The event will be held before Rose Canyon Lake Campground is 

opened to the public. The event will be open to registered/invited participants only.  

Youth will be invited from La Frontera and Scouts from Scouting America (formerly Boy 

Scouts) registered with the Catalina Council. Scouting America now offers a co-ed program.  

La Frontera is a multi-faceted community services organization. Youth participating in La 

Frontera’s programs come from disadvantaged backgrounds. 

The Arizona Game Ranger Lodge FOP #71 (AGRL) is a Fraternal Order of Police Lodge 

comprised of current and retired Game Rangers from the Arizona Game and Fish Department. 

AGRL members, Arizona Game and Fish Department employees, and volunteers from various 

organizations will be on hand to assist and mentor youth in fishing for trout at the lake. Bait 

and tackle will be provided, but participants are welcome to bring their own if they prefer.   

The Arizona Game and Fish Department will be providing support for the event. 




